
From: Brandon Peck <brandon@flywheelgs.com>
To: Danny VaratDannyVarat@scstatehouse.gov

Date: 4/3/2017 9:03:27 AM
Subject: Re: Phone

Thanks, Danny

Brandon Peck

Director

Flywheel Government Solutions
Washington, DC
Ph. 617.922.9219
brandon@flywheelgs.com

 
Confidentiality Notice:   This electronic message, including any attachments, is for the sole use of 
the intended recipient(s) and may contain confidential and/or privileged information.  Any 
unauthorized review, use, disclosure or distribution is prohibited.  If you are not the intended recipient,
 please contact the sender via telephone, facsimile, or reply e-mail and destroy all copies of the 
original message, including any attachments.

On Mon, Apr 3, 2017 at 8:23 AM, Danny Varat <DannyVarat@scstatehouse.gov> wrote:

​Brandon, here's my work email and phone. See you at 8 on Thursday

​864-787-4150
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